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     The Arcola Alumni Association Board of Directors met at the home of Dr. Robert 
Arrol at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April 4th.  President John Fishel conducted the 
meeting with members Judy Thomas, Robert Arrol, Larry Bushu, Randy Rothrock, Brad 
Pullen and Sue Stout also present.  The minutes of the May 1, 2019 meeting were 
accepted as presented.  Pullen reported our checking account balance is $2,177.00 at 
First-Mid Bank.  Arcola Alumni Association has an additional $22,554.40 in our account 
with Arcola Foundation at Arcola First Bank. 
 
     Pullen will contact Kenneth Hostetler to ask about the status of our order for 
additional trophy cases for AHS Band and Chorus awards. 
 
     Stout will call Kaskaskia Country Club to request October 14th as date for 
Distinguished Alumni banquet.  Five Arcola High School graduates will be honored at 
the banquet:  William Robert “Bob” Fortney (1944), Virginia L. Fortney (1952), John V. 
“Jack” Fishel (1956), John G. “Corky” Clark (1962) and Dennis R. “Denny” Thompson 
(1968). 
 
     Thomas will contact Carolyn Cloyd, AHS Class of 1980, to ask if she will serve as 
board member for Arcola Alumni Association.  
 
     Fishel expressed interest in Arcola and Tuscola alumni and others running to 
represent their schools in a challenge event.  
 
     The group agreed to continue our sponsorship on the sports booster page in Arcola 
Record-Herald.   
       
Respectfully submitted,   
  
 
   
Sue Stout, Recording Secretary     


